M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 6, 2016
RE:
Kentucky Crime Prevention Through Environment Design Checklist


for the New Haven Elementary School - Renovations Project 
Attached is the Crime Prevention Through Environment Design Checklist for the additions and renovations at New Haven Elementary.\.
I recommend the Board approve the Crime Prevention Through Environment Checklist, as presented.


________________________________
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
